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ST. GREGORY THE ILLUMINATOR ARMENIAN APOSTOLIC CHURCH

July 20, 2021

Dear Pastors and Board Members
Of St. George Coptic Orthodox Church

On behalf of the parishioners of St. Gregory Armenian Apostolic Church, the members of
the Armenian Community Centre, and the entire Armenian Community, I come to express
our deepest sympathies on this sad occasion of the wilful destruction of St. George Coptic
Orthodox Church.

Our hearts and prayers go out to you, your parishioners, and members of your community
during these hard times.

Together with our Board of Trustees, we had an emergency meeting and unanimously agreed
to offer you the use of our Church for your services, effective immediately, until you are able
to make more permanent arrangements.

We welcome you with open arms and Christian spirit, and will do our best to accommodate a
suitable timetable.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, please contact me at 604.626.9627 or our
board chairperson Mr. Ohan Gureghian at 604.992.6426.

May God bless you abundantly and keep you.
Prayerfully yours,
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